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CLASS ATTENDANCE LAST WEEK 
Congratulations to the class with the highest attendance last week -  Frogmore & Boswiddle
      
Frogmore:  97.7% 
Boswiddle:  97.7% 
Truthan:    95.2% 
Trevella:  95.9% 
THE PRIZE FOR BEST CLASS ATTENDANCE THIS TERM IS AN END OF TERM TREAT!   
  

STARS OF THE WEEK    
CONGRATULATIONS to this week’s superstars, who are:  
TREHANE – Olivia P – For her good listening skills 
FROGMORE - Megan H – For her enthusiastic acting out of Goldilocks and the Three Bears 
                 Evie F – For her enthusiastic acting out of Goldilocks and the Three Bears 
BOSWIDDLE – Tilly W – For consistently high standard of reading discussion  
TRUTHAN – Logan B-C – For working independently on his DT train model 
TREVELLA – Anna B-M – For memorising and performing poetry with skill and clarity all week 
and to our maths stars: 
FROGMORE – Mia E – For writing number 0 to 100 completely independently 
BOSWIDDLE – Amelia-Mai T – For super understanding of fractions 
TRUTHAN – Alisha T-H – For working hard at telling the time and supporting others 
TREVELLA – Ellie D – For her understanding of algebra 
and to the children who have become MASTERS of understanding:  
Harvey R – For becoming a Jedi master of time! 
Dylan B – For confidently using different sentence types for effect in Big Write 
 

        SPRING TERM DATES FOR YOUR DIARIES 
Easter Assembly       Monday 21st March 9 am – parents welcome 
Planned end of topic trip    Wednesday 23rd March  
Last day of Spring term     Thursday 24th March As we will be holding a 
teacher interview on this date, this will not be a ‘wear your own clothes’ day, which will 
be held instead on MONDAY 21st March. Children may wear their own clothes on 21st 
March for a donation of £1 to go towards supporting the education of a child in Bongwe. 
Thank you for supporting our long standing work with our partner school in Kenya.    
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Changes to school meals menu: 
24th March : Fish and chips or cheese and onion quiche,  Easter biscuit / fruit salad 
PLEASE NOTE: THERE WILL NOT BE AN OPTION OF JACKET POTATO OR 
SANDWICHES ON SPECIAL MENU DAYS.  

Train Trip: 
The full time children have been learning about transport in their afternoon topic work 
this term. As an end of term grand finale we will be taking all the children Years R – 6 
on an amazing steam train journey on WEDNESDAY 23rd March. Further details will follow 
shortly. The nursery class will run as usual at school on that day.   

           
 

LIBRARY REFURBISHMENT We have been weeding books in the school library. Rather 
than throwing books away, we would prefer to give the children the opportunity to have 
any books they would like. For a voluntary donation of 10p please help yourselves to the 
books in the boxes under the EYFS covered area and give a book a home!     
 

Statutory Assessment Dates  
Year 1 Phonics checks – Week of 13th June 2016 
Year 2 End of Key Stage 1 SATS – During April and May 2016 
Year 6 End of Key Stage 2 SATS  - daily timetable during the week of 9th May 2016  

 

EASTER CHALLENGE  
Here is a challenge, children! We will be learning about the Easter story over the next 
few weeks. According to the Bible, Jesus had to wear a crown of thorns in the days 
leading up to his crucifixion. Could you design an Easter crown? You could base it on any 
symbols associated with Easter and new life: eggs, flowers, rabbits, crosses, chickens…   
We will have a crown parade at our Easter Assembly on 21st March.      

            

SAINSBURYS ACTIVE KIDS VOUCHERS  
We are collecting Sainsburys Active Kids vouchers again this year – we use these to add 
to our sports equipment so every voucher helps. There is a collecting box at reception if 
you have any to donate. Thank you.  

In your child’s bookbag you will find some questionnaires which we ask you to kindly 
complete and return to the office to help us in our self evaluation. Thank you!  
 


